H.O.T. FAQs

Q:	How do I register for H.O.T.?
A:	You can register for Hall Opening Team through Campus Link, at https://orgsync.com/132915/forms/322928.  The link can also be found on the RED website.

Q:	Who is eligible for be a member of H.O.T.?
A:	Anyone who is going to be living on campus will be eligible to participate in H.O.T. for 2018. 

Q:	When do we move in?
A:	Move in for H.O.T. members is Monday, August 20. Training for H.O.T. members will begin at 7:00pm in the assigned halls.

Q:	When does H.O.T. start?
A:	H.O.T. members will need to be present for training on Monday, August 20. Each H.O.T. member will need to be available to work 1 shift, either the morning of Tuesday, August 21, Wednesday, August 22 or Thursday, August 23 OR the afternoon of Tuesday, August 22, Wednesday, August 22 or Thursday, August 23.

Q:	What are the commitments for H.O.T.?
A:	H.O.T. members are expected to attend training on Monday, August 20, as well as work 1 shift, either the morning of Tuesday, August 21, Wednesday, August 22 or Thursday, August 23 OR the afternoon of Tuesday, August 21, Wednesday, August 22 or Thursday, August 23. H.O.T. members will be expected to wear their issued H.O.T. shirt. Failure to show up to training or the assigned shift will result in being charged for early move in into their on-campus assignment.

Q:	What are the benefits of being part of H.O.T.?
A:	Benefits and perks of being members of H.O.T. include:
· Move into fall on-campus assignment early, at no cost to the student
· Receive a free, UC H.O.T. t-shirt
· Meet new students who are living on campus who are also members of H.O.T. or who are moving into the residential buildings.

Q:	What if I don’t have a housing assignment; can I still apply for H.O.T.?
A:	Yes! Please feel free to register on the Campus Link form. If you will be living on campus in the fall semester, we will work to place you on a team. 

Q:	What is the deadline to register for H.O.T. participation?
[bookmark: _GoBack]A:	H.O.T. registration will close on Monday, July 23. However, H.O.T. membership is on a first-come, first-serve basis, and as such, the application may be closed sooner than the July 23 date if the application capacity has been met prior to the date.

Q:	How are shifts assigned?
A:	Members are able to sign up for their own shift(s)! We will only assign shifts if a member fails to sign up before the deadline. 
